
 

 

Dear MAG members, 

Our annual Salon/Reception at the UW Hospital and Clinics is almost 

over.  Please consider this a  reminder to pick up your work on Satur-

day, August 1st.   As always, we are looking for your input on how to 

make the whole process better.  We went way over budget with this 

year’s Salon/Reception and need to do things better with less money.   

We have already come up with some very good ideas that we will be 

passing on to you in up coming issues of the newsletter.   A very big 

pat on the back to all of you for bringing in such high quality work! 

I am looking forward to our next new member jurying, our Fall Din-

ner, All Guild/Invitational Art Show and our trip to see SOFA or the 

Chicago Art Institute.   

This fall Loretta Dooley  and other MAG  associates will participate in 

a panel discussion on effective ways to sell your artwork.   Loretta is 

very knowledgeable and we are hoping for a good turn out. More on 

these panels soon. 

Our resource committee was put on hold by summer vacations, etc., 

but we hope to hold our first meeting soon.  Again, if you have any 

ideas, please e-mail me. Your ideas will definitely be looked into. 

Respectfully submitted, 

Beatrice Williams 

MAG Web sites 
www.madisonartguild.com 
www.madison.com/communities/mag   
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7/6/09 MAG meeting minutes 
 
Present: Loretta Dooley, Beatrice Williams, Norma Hove, Kathy Winters, Merikay Payne  
Chicago trip: Kerri Shannon, organizer, was absent. No date has been set. MAG will have an invitation in the Wis-
consin Painters and Sculptors newsletter. Merikay Payne will send a request to invite UW art undergrads and 14 
South Artists members.  
By-laws: Due to time constraints there was no vote on the by-laws at the June Salon member meeting. Bea-

trice Williams will call Sally Probasco to see if the Fall Dinner would be an acceptable time to put the by-

law vote before the members. Lori Haack will be organizing the Fall Dinner. No date has been set.   

Salon reception: Beatrice Williams will thank Kathryn Lederhause for her work and ask her to attend the 

Salon review of procedures. The executive committee will meet for a half hour before the August 3 meeting 

to review the costs and process for the 2010 Salon. Norma Hove will bring her Salon packet to the August 3 

meeting for reference.  

Newsletter ads: There will be an ad for Lynn's in the newsletter.  

Letters to gift suppliers. Beatrice Williams will send thank you  letters to Salon contributors and ask if they 

would like to have a complementary ad in the newsletter. If they are interested, a scan of their business 

card could be used.  

Art Fair: Kathy Winters said 4 people out of 6 have responded to her about the Art Fair. All six have paid 

their share of the area. By July 20 each artist in the Art Fair should pay Norma the MAG 5% commission 

on what they sold.  

Treasurer's report:  The Salon cost $2369, not including publication of the Salon booklet. In order to save 

money next year the awards will be printed double sided rather than the booklet. The Salon 

had 122 participate out of 143 members. Norma will give the list of absent members to Cindy Koshalek, 

member coordinator, to contact. There were 26 awards. Income from the Salon was 122 members/$10 fee. 

Expenses were $300 judge, $1040 awards (includes $150 donations and $100 from WPS), $640 reception, 

$133 ribbons and a fee for mailing the packets.   

Resource committee: Beatrice Williams would like to begin meeting. She will e-mail members: Norma Hove, 

Beatrice Williams, Cindy Koshalek, Kerri Shannon, Marcia Jezwinski.  

 

Merikay Payne Secretary 
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Welcome to our newest MAG 

Members 

 

Kristine Kellor - watercolor,gouache 

Mary Jane Gogan - acrylic 

Mark Dilley - acrylic 

Odvar Klovrud - Oil 

Tamara Tsurkan - Acrylic, oil, watercolor 

Karen Boer - oil 

Karen Christianson - Oil 

Gene Summers - Photography 



 

   

                               S.O.F.A. Show and Chicago Art Institute Trip 

 

The S.O.F.A. Show in Chicago is being held from November 6  through the 8th.  This year 

we decided to make a trip to Chicago to see the S.O.F.A. Show and the Chicago Art Institute  on 

the same day, Saturday, November 7th.  

  

MAG members who do not wish to see the S.O.F.A. Show can see the Art Institute or just 

spend the day in Chicago shopping, etc.   

 

We hope for a good turn out this year and will be getting  costs and sign up sheets to you 

as soon as possible. 

________________________________________________________________________________________

NOTICE:  Our September board meeting will be held on September 14th in lieu of the 

Labor Day holiday.  Thank you.  

            

“One Woman’s Journey” 

  

  “Shadow and Light” 

 A Pastel by Cynthia L Koshalek 

 

 

 Cynthia L. Koshalek’s one woman show entitled “ One Woman’s Journey” 

will be on exhibit at the UW Hospital - Skylight Lounge, August 3 – 31, 2009. 

The exhibit features art work created in a variety of media 

including; paintings, pastels, mixed media, small sculpture, and jewelry. 

The Reception will be held on Sunday, August 16, 6:30 – 8:00 pm. 

At the reception, guests will be invited to participate in a “design your own art” page for 

the sign in/reception book. 

 Everyone is invited to the reception! 

Hope to see you there.        Cynthia 
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2009 Salon award winners: Metje Butler, Lori Haack, 

Mary Somers, Don Haugen, Christine Echtner,  Odvar 

Klovrud, Gene Summers, Luci Shirik, Marilyn Knipfer, 

Don Sylvester, Kneeling: Lucy Taylor, Norma Hove, 

Marcia Jezwinski 

Best of Show 2009 awarded to Donald Haugen    

Congratulations Don! 

Thank You! 

 Committee Chair : 

Kathryn Lederhause 

Food and Reception Coordinator:   

Lori Haack 

President: Beatrice Williams and all 
the  members who helped to make the 
2009 Salon event a success. 

 

Salon Photos by Don Slyvester 



 

MADISON ALL GUILD / INVITATIONAL FALL ART SHOW 

HILLDALE MALL 

Midvale Blvd. at University Ave Madison, WI. 

November 7th and November 8th, 2009 

Hours: Saturday 10:00 a.m  9:00 p.m.    Sunday    11:00 a.m. – 6:00 p.m. 

Check must accompany application and made payable to: LORETTA DOOLEY 

DATE OF APPLICATION:    ___________________ 

EXHIBITOR:      ___________________ 

ADDRESS CITY STATE    ___________________ 

TELEPHONE:      ___________________ 

MEDIA:       ___________________ 

      WEST WING:           ______$50.00 

      MAIN LOBBY:     ______$175.00  

Booths will be filled as applications are received and approved. Exhibitors can be on a waiting list 

if desired. Artists on the waiting list will have the opportunity of filling any cancellation. You will 

be notified if you are on the waiting list. Fee will be refunded if you are on the waiting list and do 

not get in. 

When you have been accepted and have made a commitment you must exhibit. YOUR ENTRY 

FEE WILL NOT BE REFUNDED.   

If not accepted application and money will be returned promptly.  

In case of an emergency contact the coordinator immediately. 

We will send out an information packet one month prior to show. 

DO YOU NEED ELECTRICTY   YES_______NO______ 

How many postcards will you need      _________ 

If show is filled, do you want to be on a waiting list???_________ 

************************************************************* 

Hilldale is not responsible for any accidents or loss of artwork. 

ARTIST____________________________DATE___________________ 

LORETTA DOOLEY Phone 608-271-7472 

ALL- GUILD-INVITATIONAL HILLDALE SHOW COORDINATOR 

4909 Holiday Drive 

Madison, WI 53711 
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Madison Art Guild Treasurer position available 

The treasurer is responsible for keeping a ledger of all 

transactions of MAG, paying all bills, maintaining up-

to-date documents to continue the Guild's 501(c)3 

status with state and federal governments, and serving 

on the Board.   An additional duty is making a weekly 

trip to the Struck St. post office to pick up mail from 

our post office box.   The treasurer works closely with 

the president in coordinating much of the financial 

work and is also responsible for collecting membership 

dues. If you are interested in this position, please 

contact Beatrice Williams, MAG President. 

N e w s l e t t e r  

August 2009 

 

Featured MAG  

Sponsor 

 

 

 

SUPPLIES FOR CREATIVE PEOPLE 

 

 Framing 

Needlework 

Art Supplies 

 

 M-Th 10-7, Fri 10-6, Sat 10-5 

608.274.1442 

5928 Odana Road 

Madison, Wisconsin 53719 

 

 www.lynnsofmadison.com 

General membership meetings for MAG 
 

Madison Art Guild  Meetings are held the first 
Monday of every month unless otherwise 
stated in the newsletter.  These meetings are 
open to ALL members.  New members are en-
couraged to participate and ask questions to 
become comfortable with the workings of this 
organization. 
 

The next MAG meeting will be:   

 

Monday August 3 , 2009 .  

Time: 6:30p.m. - 8:00p.m. 

Location: Sequoya Branch Library 

On Tokay Blvd 

 

Madison Art Guild Newsletter 

Submissions of relevant articles and appropriate  

photos welcomed from MAG members.  

 

The deadline for newsletter submissions is the 

15th of the month preceding the publication. Our 

next newsletter will be in Nov.  Please send your  

material to:  Beatrice Williams  

            1702 Grafton Road 

                      Madison 53716   Tel: (608) 221-2542 

                      email:  beatricew1702@charter.net 
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2010 Salon 

If you are interested in working on the 2010 Salon 

Please contact President Beatrice Williams for more information re-

garding volunteer opportunities  

email:  beatricew1702@charter.net 


